
Mammoth Lakes Women’s Club Meeting Minutes

June 13, 2018 6:00-8:30 pm 

Sarah Eberhardt, our new President, introduced the new Board. Quart 
Keyes is VP, Karen Bedow is Treasurer, Michele Royalty is Secretary, 
Bonnie Robinson and Patricia Robertson are Members at Large. 

I. Presentation: Community Playground Build

The Community Playground Build just started and Phase 1 is expected 
to complete July 4. This project provides play space and equipment for 
children of all abilities and will accommodate wheelchairs. Karen Smart 
presented the need for volunteers to cover 5 shifts next Tuesday. 
Karen was able to find 5 volunteers willing and able to help.

II. Treasurer’s Report

Treasury Account (available) $1,123.76; Savings (available) 
$3,001,39; Slush Fund $535.68

 
III. Donation Requests 

Mammoth Hospital Cancer Outreach Foundation $250; voted and 
passed

Girl Scouts Rock Climbing Event $250; voted and did not pass

Mammoth Arts Council $250; voted and passed

IV. Committee Updates



 a. Scholarships: $5,000 in Scholarships were awarded to the following 
6 students:

Meaghan Thompson- $1,250 /Allison Weber- $1,250 /Melanie Moyer- 
$1,250 /Tanner Bissonette- $750 /Audrey Sandvigen- $250 /Jairo 
Yanez- $250

b. Snack Shack: The Adult League plays July 9- EO August. 

The times are M-Th 5-8 pm, with 2 weekend events the last weekends 
of July. Volunteers are very important to raise money for the Club.   

V. Bluesapalooza: Aug 2-5; MLWC needed Aug 3-5

The Committee was formed including: Chair: Quart And 
Committee: Bonnie, Leisha, Michele and Karen 

VI. Halloween Dog Costume committee: mid October, date and site to 
be selected.

Bonnie presented this event, a fundraiser that should be lots of 
fun. A Committee was formed to include 

Chair: Bonnie, 

Committee: Joanne, Karen and Ania. This will be organized with the 
Social Committee. 

VII. Minute Reviewers: Quart Keyes, Sarah Cullen

 
VIII. Non Agenda Items

Rotary Club is holding an event, Ducks for Kids on July 3 at the 
Village; $5 per duck to see them swim race down a short stream. 



IX. Members News and Notes: Next month’s meeting will be at Bonnie 
Robinson's 


